
MY WEEK IN RAINBOW CLASS           w/c 3.1.19  

Theme: Happy New Year 

Next week: 'Once Upon a Time' Goldilocks and the Three Bears 

          This week I have been  

 revision of all previously taught phonemes 

 practising the correct formation of the letters, remembering to start 

the letter shape on the line  

 ordering numbers to 10 

 matching the correct numeral to an amount 

 thinking about New Year and making resolutions 

 talking about Winter and how the trees change 

 using a simple paint programme to draw a picture or pattern 

In practise time I have been able to  

Role play- Trying our new dressing up outfits 

 develop my creativity by drawing Winter trees with crayon 

 practice my counting and matching numerals to amounts 

 develop my fine motor skills by cutting out paper snowflakes 

 write New Year resolution stars 

Outdoor play 

 use small apparatus such as, balls and hoops for free choice active play 

       At home you can help me to 

 consolidate my counting and number recognition by putting groups of 

objects together and matching the correct numeral 

 read and maybe write some 'tricky' words we have learnt-I, to, go, into, 

and, the 

Next Week I will be 

 starting our new class topic about Traditional Stories (Goldilocks 

and the Three Bears) 

 practising counting an irregular arrangement of objects 

 starting PE again on Wednesday morning. Please kindly remember to 

remove your child's earrings if they have pierced ears. They are 

not allowed to participate with them in and we can no longer help 

them to take them out. Thank you 



Information 

We hope that you all had a fantastic break and look forward to another term of 

learning and fun! 

The children now have the option of wearing their wellies at playtimes so that 

they can use the field as well as the playground. If you would like to check that 

their wellies which were sent in at the beginning of the year fit, then just pop 

into the outside area after school and collect them. Only children wearing 

wellies will be allowed to go onto the field. 

And finally, we are very excited to announce that we have managed to book 

some Forest School sessions for all the children with a qualified Forest School 

practitioner! The first session is booked on the morning of the 18th January. 

There is a charge for her services and as usual we will sadly not be able to go 

ahead if insufficient voluntary contributions are made towards the cost. Please 

look out for a letter inside their bag next week with more details. 

Thank you 

Have a lovely weekend. Rainbow Class Team 


